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Fee Reminder
 

Late Pick-up Fee: Any child
collected after 6pm will
incur $20 for the first 10

minutes, and $10 for every
5 minutes or part thereof

Non-Notification Fee: If no
notice is given for a child’s
absence prior to the start
of a care session, a $15 fee

will be charged after 3
warnings

 
Not Signed in/out: Failure

to sign child/ren in/out will
incur a $15 fee

For more information,
please see our policies

page HERE

https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/home.php
https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/home.php
https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/west-ryde-basc-policies.php


Bookings for our Summer Holiday Vacation
Care are now open through the app and our

webpage. Instructions on how to make a
booking can be found HERE.

NO bookings can be made until permission
slips are submitted for your child/ren. Please

click HERE to complete permission slips.

Vacation Care: 18th December - 31st January
Bookings CLOSE: 4th December 6pm

If you require bookings after closing date,
please email the Centre and our friendly staff

will try and accommodate you. Please be
aware there is a one off $15 late booking fee. 

Click HERE to view the VC program on our site.

All Authorised collectors have
their own pin when collecting
child/ren. DO NOT share your

own pin with others.
Children SHOULD NOT be

signing themselves out - it
needs to be done by an

authorised nominee

Vacation Care Bookings Open!

Authorised

Collectors

Farewell and Welcome
This Term we have said farewell to former

Director Oliver, after 10 years of
contribution to our service. We wish him all

the best for his future endeavours.
We now welcome Fran, who has stepped

into role of acting Director. We are keen to
see her years of childcare and Directing

experience reflect in her work at our
Centre; and are excited for this new

chapter.

WRBASC is an Allergy Aware
Centre. We ask that families

don’t send any foods with
their children to the Centre

that contain nuts. E.g. Nutella
or nut bars

Children are not to share
their food with other children

while in our care. 
Your continued support

promoting this message is
greatly appreciated.

Allergy Aware Centre

https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/west-ryde-vacation-care.php
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrMblqhbkKo_gfZZVVs_bqFLsNVKkN6m_g1stokh92gYZOCg/viewform
https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/west-ryde-vacation-care.php


The Legendary Friends

Intergenerational Program
This Term, we have partnered with

Meadowbank Grove and The Rotary Club of
Macquarie Park again to run the

Intergenerational Program! This time, every
week has a Christmas theme. Children and

residents have participated in numerous
crafts, activities and games together in

preparation for the festive season!

Confirming Income
If you received Child Care

Subsidy (CCS) for the
2022-23 financial year,
you must confirm your

income. 
Please see link below for

more information. 
https://www.education.g

ov.au/early-
childhood/get-help-fees

We are pleased to welcome Daniel into the
leadership team, as well as a some new casual

staff members, feel free to introduce
yourselves to any new faces you see around.

Staffing Updates

Feedback 
If you would like to provide
feedback on any aspect of
our centre, please feel free
to speak to the staff, email

the centre, click the
feedback links on our
website or below to

anonymously provide
feedback:

Menu Feedback

Program Feedback

General Feedback 

https://www.education.gov.au/early-childhood/get-help-fees
https://www.education.gov.au/early-childhood/get-help-fees
https://www.education.gov.au/early-childhood/get-help-fees
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGch-ejWs5xx1BbfTVFih8p8jzGW6CsFbOUhBwYmWNIQtQPw/viewform
https://forms.gle/TYjuLTPFc324cDb38
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1p2zxQ8mOJYfb66Iwl2fMpafkAJZJmAlmU3qqZ5rZMDI/edit?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1p2zxQ8mOJYfb66Iwl2fMpafkAJZJmAlmU3qqZ5rZMDI/edit?pli=1


New Centre Renovations
After spending VC in the hall, we have had a
complete transformation of our Centre. Our

imaginary play, board games and craft
activities are now in one room; with the sign

in/out areas and office in the other room. We
hope you have been enjoying this new layout,

fresh paint and new carpet just as much as
we are.

Our Term 4 Program

Reminder on

Children's Toys
Please remind your

children they will not be
permitted to play with

their toys, games,
gadgets while in our care.

They will be asked to
place their belongings
safely in their bags or

leave them at home to
avoid loss or breakage.

See our Program:
Here are links to our current:

Activities Program
Menu

Our Term 4 has been filled with
free/imaginary play and a range of

programmed activities, varying each week.
Some highlights have been our messy crafts,
Halloween Craft Competition, Volleyball with

Sofia, Cricket with Simon and gardening.

https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/west-ryde-basc-programs.php
https://www.westrydebeforeafterschoolcare.com.au/west-ryde-basc-menu.php

